
 
 

March 13, 2020 
COVID-19 UPDATE:  

Distance Learning Homework and Chromebook Pick Up Monday, March 16th  
 

Dear Great Oaks Parents and Families,  
 
In the coming week as we continue to monitor COVID-19, our Staff will be implementing an online distance 
learning program using a  google platform to continue to provide instruction during our extended school 
closing. This platform will make it possible for both staff and students to work together virtually and will give 
students direct access to instructional content and assignments and the ability to electronically submit work. 
 
On Monday, March 16th Great Oaks will be open from 10am to 4pm to distribute work and expectations 
for our online distance learning program. All families must pick up student work. ​We will also distribute 
chromebooks to students who returned the home survey that indicated that they do not have access to a 
computer device at home. We are working to assist in providing more information about wifi access for families 
that do not currently have access to wifi. If you did not have a chance to complete the survey you can still let us 
know by emailing us at ​distancelearning@greatoakscharter.org​.​ Please note that all Middle School Students 
must be accompanied by a parent if they are picking up a chromebook.  
 
During our extended school closing we will be open daily from 8:00am to 10:00am to serve grab and go lunch 
and breakfast to students and their siblings. ​Please note that we will continue to practice safe serving habits. If 
you have any questions or if your child has any special dietary needs, please email our Food Service Manager, 
Ebonee Johnson at ​ejohnson@greatoakscharter.org​.  
 
For More information on our distance learning program and updates on our school extended closing please 
contact us or visit our website at ​bridgeport.greatoakscharter.org.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Latoya Hubbard  
Director of School Operations  
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